
 

 
TWIN RIVERS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

        19 November 2019 
Dear Parents 

I can’t believe how fast the term is going and it is really remiss of me not to give you all a rundown of events still 
to come. It feels like we are being ambushed at speed! 

Coming Up: 

School Play : Trolls 
Tomorrow Wednesday 20 November 6:00pm in the school hall. 
A great deal of hard work has gone into the play so please come along with the whole family to support. No 
charge for tickets and first-come first-served for seating. 

Wednesday 20th November Infants’ Swimming gala at Sharon School at 1:30pm. 

Thursday 21st November   Cricket vs Hellenic Colts A & B (A) (moved from today) and 1st & 2nd (H) 
 2:00pm 

No afternoon activities 
Please note that no normal afternoon activities take place after Thursday 21st November. That covers sports 
and clubs. The exception will be inter-house matches. 

Friday 22nd November 7:30am  Colours Assembly 
 All children will be notified by then. 

Friday 22nd November 9:00am Grade 7 brunch 
 Bakers 

Monday 25th November Interhouse Junior Cricket  2:00 
 Interhouse Senior Boys’ Tennis 2:00 

Tuesday 26th November Interhouse Senior Cricket  2:00 
 Interhouse Senior Girls’ Tennis 2:00 

Wednesday 27th November Team photos    8:00 
 All teams will be notified in good time. 

Thursday 28th November Prizegiving & Speech Night  6:00pm 
 Guest of Honour: Tim Middleton CEO of ATS/ CHISZ 

This is a special event in the year’s calendar. You are all welcome and I 
would really like as many of you as can to come.  

Friday 29th November Grade 0 Gala     9:00am 

Monday 2nd December Staff “Tea”    1:15pm in the Hall 

Tuesday 3rd December Leavers’ Dance   6:00pm in the Hall 

Wednesday 4th December Grade 0 “Concert”   9:00am 

Thursday 5th December Grades 0, 1, 2 & 3 depart  10:00am 
 Final Assembly Grades 4, 5, 6 & 7 10:15am in the Hall 
 Departure time after Assembly  10:30ish 

If this line-up doesn’t make your head spin then nothing will! 
 



Hearty congratulations to our Inter-Schools Chess team and the Inter-Schools swimming team both of which 
came 2nd in their various activities this last weekend. 
 
Twin Rivers hosted an Inter-Schools Chess competition and 2nd was a great result. Well done to the team and 
Suzertie Nyikadzino for great organisation of the event.  
 
The swimming team took part in the B Division (out of 16 divisions!) gala at the Heritage school and came 2nd in 
a thrilling gala. Well done to all our swimmers and coaches for all the hard work in preparation for the event. 
That is an awesome result. 
 
Well the rains seem to have arrived so take care driving and we look forward to a safe and successful end of 
term. 
 
Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the school play tomorrow and the Prize-giving next 
Thursday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
M N MACKENZIE 
HEADMASTER 


